
 
 

 
Federal Communication Commission 
Equipment Authorization Division, Application Processing Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21048 
 
 
June 26, 2007 
 
 
RE: 15.19 Statement ( FCC ID: DZLMRCJ134) 
 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
 
Due to the small size of the equipment the statement specified in Section 15.19 can not 
be placed in the equipment. 
 
This statement is placed in a prominent location on the CD along with software. 
 
Please contact me if there is any information you may need. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the address shown below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
P.A. 

  
  
Bharatkumar Shah 
Sr. Compliance Engineer 
Logitech Inc. 
6505 Kaiser Drive, Fremont,  
94555 California,  
USA 
TEL: +1-510-795 85 00 
FAX: +1-510-792 89 01 


